
From: Michael Nicolay [MNICOLAY@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2003 5:29 AM 
To: MKUO@CCSEMC.com 
Subject: Re-filing Requiremments 
 
I just received answers to the questions/comments you made concerning the re-
filing requirements for the dismissed DTS (WLAN) system, formally FCC 
ID:OJFMODULITE810. 
As you are aware, we do not permit certifying stand-alone amplifiers for Part 15 
devices, Part 15, paragraph 15.204(a).  In order to certify the DTS system 
(under 15.204(b)) you must re-file an application that complies with all the 
reporting requirements. This means that the application must contain schematics 
of all the electronics comprising the system. This includes the device referred 
to in your previous block diagram as "Access Point", and the device referred to 
as "Hybrid 4x4." In addition to the schematics we also require internal and 
external photographs of all the devices within the system. 
Without all the required information the Certification Grant will appear to be 
for the Module 810, only, which is the amplifier. 
You may also want to address the manual to clarify that the system will only be 
sold and installed in the configuration that was authorized. We will also 
require the Grantee to submit a letter (comments section) stating that the 
system will only be sold as a complete system in the configuration that was 
tested and authorized. 
Thanks, Mike 
 
 


